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RADIO DISNEY CHART-TOPPER SABRINA CARPENTER 
CHANGES CONCERT DATE AT PARKER PLAYHOUSE 

Sold-out concert originally scheduled for December 9 will now take place December 19 
 
FORT LAUDERDALE – Due to scheduling conflict, the Sabrina Carpenter concert originally 
scheduled for Friday, December 9 at Parker Playhouse has been rescheduled for Monday, December 19 
at 7:30 p.m.  All tickets purchased for the original show date remain valid for the new show.   
 
The concert is presented by AEG Live and the Broward Center for the Performing Arts.   
 
The Parker Playhouse, located in Holiday Park at 707 N.E. Eighth Street in Fort Lauderdale, is an 
affiliated venue of the Broward Center for the Performing Arts, which provides programming and 
management of the facility.  
 
The Parker Playhouse 2016-2017 season is presented by the Broward Performing Arts Foundation with 
generous support from the Salah Foundation. 
 
Sun Sentinel is a proud sponsor of the Parker Playhouse. 
 

### 
ABOUT PARKER PLAYHOUSE 
Celebrating its 50th anniversary season, the neo-classical Playhouse Parker is one of Fort Lauderdale’s first 
venues.  Built by Dr. Louis Parker, the playhouse opened its doors on February 6, 1967 and is managed now 
by the Broward Center for the Performing Arts. This 1,168-seat, fully equipped theater plays an important 
role in the community by fueling economic development, while also bringing the community together with 
performances, activities and educational programming.  

 
 
CALENDAR BRIEF:  Due to scheduling conflict, the Sabrina Carpenter concert originally scheduled 
for Friday, December 9 at Parker Playhouse has been rescheduled for Monday, December 19 at 7:30 
p.m.  All tickets purchased for the original show date remain valid for the new show.  The Parker 
Playhouse, located in Holiday Park at 707 N.E. Eighth Street in Fort Lauderdale. 
 


